
Meeting Cancellation Notice 

The Canby City Council Meeting scheduled for 
Wednesday, December 21, 2005 at 7:30 p.m. has been 

cancelled. The next scheduled meeting will be on 
Wednesday, January 4, 2006 at 7:30 p.m. in the City 

Council Chambers. 

For more information, please call the Canby City Hall at 
503 .266.4021. A copy of this notice can be found on the 

City's webpage at www.ci.canby.or.us. 


